Gwinnett Senior Golden Games
Meeting Minutes
January 19, 2009

Following our Executive meeting, promptly at 10:00 A.M. Bob began our general meeting with a
prayer and the pledge of Allegiance to our Flag. The minutes of the last meeting were read and
approved. Then Chris gave the treasurer’s report. The balance is now $10,431 after a $500 donation
from The Lloyd Group, $1000 from Delmar Gardens along with the $1000 previously given by Wal-
mart (Duluth). We are expecting more donations from our other sponsors. However, if you can think
of any one that would like to support seniors participating in competitive games to stay fit and is
independent, please ask them to be a sponsor.

Bob reminded everyone that the Opening and Closing Ceremonies are at RHODES JORDAN
PARK this year. On April 14th we will be setting up for the opening. Anyone wanting to help, please
show up after 12:00 P.M. Men will be installing the floor in the morning before 12:00.

There was a question about venue managers getting a different shirt this year. Delmar may donate
them. But everyone will get a t-shirt from Delta Apparel. We don’t know the color yet but the price

1s right so we will accept whatever they offer.

Score sheets and supplies will be given to venue managers and whatever else you need, please have
it ready for the day of the event.

We discussed entertainment. Jan mentioned that she sings with the Hi-Lo group and wants us to hear
the group. They do singing engagements, so she said she will mention it to the group and will get

back to us. We have mentioned others but will hold off until we hear from Jan.

Doug will have the medal count this year. So you will not have to worry about getting the right
amount of medals. He will take care of that from the registration list.

Booklets will be in this week. If you volunteered to help with them, you will receive a call sometime
this week.

This is the voting year. If you would like to run for office, you can nominate yourself.
We will have elections at the opening meeting.

Our February meeting falls on Presidents’ Day, for which the senior center is closed. Therefore, our
February Meeting will be WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 18th, 10:00 A.M.

Please try to be at this meeting. It will be the last one before the Registration Due Date and there
will be many last minute questions.

ALSO, THERE WILL BE AN EXECUTIVE MEETING AT 9:00 A.M.
There weren’t any other questions so Bob thanked everyone for coming and adjourned the meeting.
Sincerely,

Marie Hickman, Secretary



